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The Council of the International Federation of Environmental 
Health offer their good wishes and support to their colleagues in 
the Zimbabwe Environmental Health Practitioners Association 
during this period of unrest.  We recognise the difficult conditions 
under which our colleagues in Zimbabwe are working for the 
benefit of their fellow citizens and applaud them in their efforts.  


